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February 17, 1995

Re: Disposition of Complaint No. 94-WBI-0324-1
Dear

We have reviewed your complaint and referred it to the appropriate auditing official. The
Whistleblower Protection Code SMC 4.20.810(C)(1)(a) requires the Executive Director to
refer complaints to the appropriate auditing official. Since you alleged that a co-worker was
harassing you, we referred your complaint to the Seattle Office of Human Rights(SHRD).
You later informed us that SHRD determined the alleged activity was not a violation of the
City ordinances that they enforce. Therefore, finding that no further action is warranted, we
close the case, pursuant to SMC 4.20.830(D).

Please contact us if we can provide further assistance.

Yours truly,
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Carolyn M. Van Noy,
Executive Director

c¢. Without complainant's name or address

Seattle Ethics and Elections Commission _
Karen Norton, Manager, Enforcement Division, Seattle Office of Human Rights
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